Richard H. Rhode 630 Ashland Avenue Saint Paul MN 55104-7115

651-222-3593 email: rhrhode@comcast.net

December 10, 2020

RECEIVED
DEC 11 2020
CITY CLERK

Honorable Dai Thao Saint Paul City Councilmember 310-A City Hall 15 Kellogg Boulevard West Saint Paul MN 55102

Via fax at 651-266-8574

Dear Sir,

Please be advised that my wife and I oppose the preservation of the old garages at 156 North Dale Street. I live in the area and find that they have no historical merit.

We believe that they should be torn down to facilitate the apartment site contemplated for the area.

Sincerely,